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Summer Camp  

     Are you ready to explore the wilderness and have lots of FUN?  Then pack your 

bags and join us for 4-H Summer Camp at Wahsega 4-H Center 

in Dahlonega, Georgia!  Cloverleaf 4-H Camp will be June 5-

9. This camp is for current 4th, 5th, & 6th graders only.   

    Wahsega 4-H Center is surrounded by the beautiful Appalachi-

an mountains and it even has its own waterfall!  This will be the 

setting for a wonderful week of wilderness adventure and fun. 

    At camp, you will be grouped in family groups and compete for 

the sacred “pot of gold”.  Each 4-H’er will be busy throughout the week learning 

about aquatic life, team building skills, herpetology, and much more.  You will also get 

to go tubing and pan for gold.  Let’s not forget about a few special activities like star 

gazing, wet games, camp fire, s’mores, a cook out, a talent show and the ropes 

course (climbing wall, zip-line, etc.). 

    The cost of camp is $400 of which $125 is non-refundable.  Those who 

competed in DPA in November 2022 or were part of a judging team in 2022 may 

sign up starting Wed., Mar. 1.  Everyone else may sign up on Fri., Mar. 3.  To 

sign up, you must come by the Hart County 4-H Office and pay your non-

refundable deposit and bring the completed registration form below.  We 

accept cash or check only (checks can be made out to Hart County 4-H).  The 4-H 

Office will be open from 7:00 am-5:30 pm both days or until we fill our spaces.  

Spaces are limited so be sure to sign up early! 

    The remaining balance of the camp fee is due: $150 due Wed., Apr. 5 and 

$125 due Fri., May 5. 

    Refund Policy:  Should a registered 4-H’er be unable to attend camp, we must be noti-

fied in writing for the reason.  Refunds of the full camp amount, minus the $125 non-

refundable deposit, will be issued in early August.  No refunds will be given for “no shows” 

unless there is a doctor’s note or death in the immediate family.   

         If you have any questions or would like to learn about our fundraising 

opportunity to off-set some of your camp fee, please contact the 4-H Of-

fice at 706-376-3134.  If you have a financial hardship, please contact us 

about scholarship opportunities no later than Wed., Feb. 15.    

  Poultry Judging 

Have you ever wondered how to tell how many eggs a chicken has laid?  

Join the 4-H Poultry Judging Team!  We will learn how to determine how 

many eggs a live hen has laid.  We will also learn how to grade ready-to-
cook hens and eggs for interior and exterior quality.  You will also learn 

how to identify all the parts of the chicken.   

    We have lots of fun and would love for you to join us!  We will practice weekly 

and then show off what we have learned at a district contest on April 24. 

    The first practice will be Mon., Feb. 27 from 3:30-5:00 pm at the 4-H Of-

fice.  Practices will be every Monday until the contest.  If you are interested in 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Hart County Extension Staff: 

Brandi Shiflet, CEC, 4-H 

Sierra Cannon, CEA, ANR 

Jacob Smith, CEPA 

Rhonda Jordan, Admin., Assistant 

Live to Give Project Workshop 
     Join us as we pledge “our hands to larger service” on Friday, 

March 17 from 4:00-5:30 pm at the 4-H Office for an after-

noon Live to Give Project Workshop!  We will work on a couple 

of different Live to Give Projects to benefit 

our community. 

     Those that participate will get 50 points for serving their com-

munity.  If you plan to attend, please call us at 706-376-3134 so 

we can plan accordingly.  Deadline to register is Friday, 

March 3. 

INSIDE THE CLOVER 

Hart County 4-H 

200 Arthur Street  Hartwell, GA  30643 

706-376-3134 
www.extension.uga.edu/hart 

brandimh@uga.edu 

Live to Give 

Project 
    This month we are col-

lecting canned 

pet food to 

donate to the 
local animal 

shelters.  You 

will earn 25 points for your 

participation in this project 

towards the 4-H Reward 

Trip.   

    Make sure you write 

your first and last name and 

teacher’s name on a sticker 

in your 4-H box and attach 

it to the can so we can give 

you credit.  

  Deadline for this pro-

ject is Friday, March 3.  

http://www.caes.uga.edu/extension/hart

